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The	solar	feed-in	price	should	be	much	closer	to	the	supply	tariff,	even	the	off-
peak	rate	offered	by	the	energy	retailers.	We	already	pay	a	line	rental	of	approx.	
$1	per	day,	which	should	cover	the	maintenance	costs	of	the	electricity	grid.	
		Our	solar	input	should	have	the	effect	of	reducing	the	costs	of	generation	and	
supply	and	the	minimum	rate	of	payment	to	solar	owners	should	be	increased	
significantly	above	6	cents	per	kWh	and	be	fixed	by	the	government.	
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